

Email: admin@wilmingtonacademy.org.uk Website: www.wilmingtonacademy.org.uk Principal Mrs T Trusler



Ref: TTR/awl

20 January 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

## Parent Governor Vacancy

School governance is an important and rewarding role. We value the contribution that good Parent Governors have made at Wilmington Academy over the past five years.

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor and I am writing to ask if you are interested, you contact Mrs Williams, via email (alison.williams@wilmingtonacademy.org.uk) to make an appointment with me in the first instance, to discuss the role and responsibilities and your particular skill set.

If we do have several suitable candidates, an election will be held and I will contact you again in due course.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

P. Pruls

Tracey Trusler Principal

